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FEBRUARY 2017TANGIER “HOT SANDS”

Potentate’s Message

James D. Hirl
Potentate 2017

I would like to thank everyone 
who attended and helped with 
the Tangier installation.  It was 
wonderful and a great time was had 
by all.

Well, January is over.  It was 
a busy month, very productive, 
and I thank all the nobles for 
your hard work, support and 
great ideas.  Please keep your 
thoughts and ideas coming in.

Lady Harriet and I would like to thank all the 
nobles who joined us on the Pote’s trip to Jamaica.  
It was enjoyed by all.

February is a short month but a very busy one 
for our temple.  We have our biggest Fundraiser 
of the year: The Circus.  We hope to see all the 
nobles and their families there and would like 
to thank everyone in advance for all your hard 
work.  Please spread the word to family friends 
and co-workers.  Let’s see how many seats we 
can fill!  

The dinner for the Stated Meeting on Feb 9 will 
be for Valentine’s Day.  You will want to be sure 
to make this one.

Be sure to check out the specials in the Hot Sands 
for Hamburger Nights.  They have had good food 
and good turnouts.  Let’s keep hamburger nights 
growing.

Events to put on your calendar - 
We also will be getting ready for the next 

fundraiser -  Corned Beef and Cabbage, Friday, 
March 17th.  The Potentates Ball is March 25th.  
You may want to sign up early.

The bus trip to the Hospital in Minneapolis is 
May 19 and 20th.  If you have not been to

the hospital, I would highly recommend it.  
This is a heartwarming experience and makes 
you proud to be a Shriner.

Lighting the way for our children!

Feb 1.........................Special - Ham Steak
Cooks-Clowns & Desserts-Benson Diana RB #2

Feb 8 ..................... Chicken Cordon Bleu
Cooks-Directors Staff & Desserts-Staffettes

Feb 15......................No Hamburger Night  
Circus Set Up

Feb 22...................... Chicken Fried Steak
Cooks-YOSHI & Desserts-YOSHI gals

Mar 1........................... Arab Patrol, Westside #22
Mar 8.................................................. TBD
Mar 15......... NO hamburger night, CB set up
Mar 22.................... Clowns, Benson Diana RB #2
Mar 29.................... Vintage Iron, Westside RB#22

HAMBURGER NIGHTS

TANGIER STATED 
MEETING

Thursday February 9, 2017
Dinner
Steak & Shrimp
6:15 pm

Business Meeting
7:30 pm
Main Room

Lady’s meeting
Information regarding Black History Month, Karen 
Clopton will speak on Prince Hall Masons and 
Amaranth and the White Fez ladies

Please make your reservations
BABYSITTING AVAILABLE

Tangier Shrine Office • RSVP to 392-0404
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Omaha-Council Bluffs Metro Area
Feb 2-4	 Grand Lodge Younes Conference Center Kearney, NE

Feb 16-19	 Tangier Shrine Circus Mid-America Center  
Council Bluffs

Feb 19-21	 Conference of Grand Masters of North America 
LaVista Conference Center

Feb 21	 Alpha Chapter #325 Card Party  
10:00 AM-2:00 PM TSC

Feb 23	 Friendship Dinner 6:00 PM TSC

Feb 25	 Florence Chapter #61 RAM Soup Supper  
3:00-6:00 PM PapMC

Mar 4	 York Rite Royal Arch Festival 7:30 AM-4:00 PM 
PapMC

Mar 4	 Masonic-Eastern Star Home for Children Chili Feed 
Fremont

Mar 11	 Grand Lodge School of Instruction  
9:00 AM-4:00 PM PapMC

Mar 17	 St. Patrick’s Day Corned Beef TSC

Mar 25	 York Rite Council and Commandery Festival 7:30 AM 
PapMC

Mar 31	 Scottish Rite Fish Friday 11:00 AM-1:00 PM SRMC

Apr 6-8	 Grand York Rite Younes Conference Center  
Kearney, NE

Apr 7	 Scottish Rite Fish Friday 11:00 AM-1:00 PM SRMC

Apr 14	 Scottish Rite Fish Friday 11:00 AM-1:00 PM SRMC

Apr 22-23	 Nebraska Job’s Daughters Spring Leadership 
Workshop Cozad, NE

Apr 23	 Alpha Chapter #325 OES Spring Brunch & Bake Sale 
10:00 AM BelMC

Apr 27-29	 Scottish Rite Spring Reunion SRMC

MASONIC FAMILY ACTIVITIES
Potentate................................................................ James D. Hirl
Chief Rabban........................................................ David Norton
Assistant Rabban.............................................. Michael Gardner
High Priest & Prophet..............................................Allen Smith
Oriental Guide......................................................... Steve Elliott
Treasurer..........................................................PP Ralph Joos Jr. 
Recorder...............................................................Robert Schapp

 TRUSTEES
Ron Barber...........................................................Bryan Deming
Dave Robinson........................................................Kevin Potter

APPOINTIVE DIVAN
First Ceremonial Master..........................................David Shaw
Second Ceremonial Master.................................. Michael Stuhr
Director.................................................................... Don Larson
Marshal.................................................................... Jim Sklenar
Captain of the Guard........................................... Andy Freeman
Outer Guard........................................................... Wade Ridout

POTENTATE’S PERSONAL AIDES
Mike Gunson.....................................................Don Ellenberger	
Larry Moody

POTENTATE’S STAFF
Chief of Staff...................................................PP Greg Hadcock
Assistant Chief of Staff......................................Dean Stockman
Chief Aides..................Kim Gardner, Joe Hodges, Adam Reese, 

Jim Smith, Jr. & Nathan Larson
Potentate’s Aides.................................. Mike Arola, Steve Cash,

John Chester, Dan Henn & Chuck Cline
Ambassadors.......... Lawrence Brown, Dennis Coufal, Micah Evans,

Leland Meisinger & Mark Vandemark
Chaplains.................................Dr. Ken Bunnell & Chuck Sohm
Commander of Units................................................Brian Heath
Lt. Commander of Units.............................................Larry Ruh
Samsar................................................................ Tyler Goodman
Circus Chairman....................................................... Jim Turpen
Circus Consultant........................................................ Al Penner
Circus Assistant.............................................. PP Charles Lovell
Circus Chairman Emeritus...................................... Jack Schram
Hospital Representative...................................PP Jim Parks, Sr.
Hospital Patient Coordinator..................Stan Garner & Jim Toft
Hospital Van Coordinator........................................ Stan Garner
Hospital Staff....................................................... Howard Fouts
Board of Directors, Twin Cities.........................PP Daryl Finley 
Housing Chairman............................................ Lenny Bergman
Kitchen Manager............................. Bill Garner, Adam Reese & 

Kim Gardner
Legal Staff...................................Darren Carlson & Rick Myers 
Photographers............. Jim Reese, Steve Reese, & Greg Norton
Publicity Chairman............................................Gary Unger P.P.
Show & Shine Chairman........................................Don Streeter
NE Shrine Bowl............... David MacDonald, David Workman,

Paul Gonzales & Elliott Bottorf.
Soccer Classic Chairmen.............................. Drew Rodehorst & 

Randy Jaccaud 
Sound Room...............................Jeremy Myers & Chuck Sohm
Sunshine Committee................................................ Don Larson
Hot Sands Editor.......................................................Dave Shaw
Chief Aide Emeritus.. Al Seseman, Dan Henn, Scot McCaul, Leroy 

Fuglsang, Dave Muller, John Hoagland, Phil Harris,
Clair Burroughs & Barry Ahlborn.

Hospital Van Coordinator Emeritus.........................Marv Kovar
Treasurer Emeritus.................................. PP James B. Parks, Sr.
Trustee Emeritus............................................Chuck McDonnell
Samsar Emeritus................................................. Randy Heckert
Board of Directors Emeritus, Twin Cities............. PP Don Perry

 ------------------------ For other activities see the following websites: ------------------------
Grand Lodge....................www.glne.org	 OES...................................www.neoes.org
Scottish Rite.www.scottishriteomaha.org	 Tangier Shrine...... www.tangiershrine.com
Jobs Daughters................www.jdne.org	 DeMolay.................... www.nedemolay.org
Rainbow..www.nebraskarainbowgirls.com	 York Rite................... www.yorkrite.com/ne

This is an informational service offered through the Omaha 
Metro Area Masters & Wardens Club to all of the Masonic family 
members in the Greater Omaha Area via e-mail.
For additions, corrections or the adding of people to receive the 
list, please contact Ron Stites, Keeper of the Masonic Activities 
List for Masters and Wardens at 402-293-1538 or rontami@cox.
net. Please include the name of event, date, time, and location.
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FRICKE-JACKSON FUND
Jeff Jackson

MEMBERSHIP FUND
In Memory of Past Potentate John 
Wonder:
Charles & Catherine Morrison
Randy & Julie Siebrandt
Mike & Joanie Jones
Hank & Sharon Schwarz
James & Teresa Matthews
Bruce & Ruth Arp
Beverly & Dan & Maggie Louthan
Don & Karen Landrie
Roger Olson & Doug Hoops
Marv & Renee Kovar
David & Teri Wolf
Len & Bev Falk
Kari Rasmussen
Past First Ladies of Tangier
Chuck & Dodie McDonnell
Walt Keast
Jerry & Carole Leapley
Bill & Colleen German
Guenter & Renata Horn
Jeff & Sandy Passer
Scott McMullen
Ron & Joyce VanZandbergen
Charlie Binge
Don & Sharon Perry
Frank & Susie Kroupa
Stan Hanquist
Don Streeter & Marcie Sargent
Arnie & Karleen Nelson
Lenny Begley
Arlene Warsocki
John & Pauline Parsons
Charles & Janeen Fuglsang
Dee & Daryle Winder
Leon & Ella Bailey
Chuck & Jane Ploughman
Larry & Kathy Courtnage
Jerry & Rosemary Bishop
Jack & Sandy Miller
Denise Moore
Al  & Sue Penner
Mick & Kim Wonder
Jon Christensen & Pam Schultz
Cindy Greene & Patti & Larry Burns
Brian & Lori Quandt
Greg & Lee Anne Norton
Bill & Pat Garner
Jann Robey
Ken Gardner
Bob & Lori Mages
An Van Hoff
Roger & Pat Maroney
Don & Pat Wilkies
Jim & Pam Leonardo
Leroy & Jan Fuglsang
Jim & Deanna Marshall
Jerry & Judy Nielsen
Dale & Delight Byrd
Jan Cade
Loren & Carol Kastanek 
Julie Dunn
Deb & Armando Beitez
Grand Lodge Officers, Ladies & Staff
John & Katie Knickman
Dean & Mary Ann Hemphil
Gary & Becky Unger

Memory P.P. John Wonder: (Cont.)
Bev & Mike Wolf
Kevin Shepherd
Dianna Peterson
Ed & Carla Mummey
Sara Dietrich
Neil O’Donnell & Phyllis White
Ed & Susie Dellinger
Geoff & Evelyn Bogle & Families
Dave Ludwig
Jim Cavanaugh
Matt & Brenda Jones
Julie Curry & Family
Wayne & Joan John

TRANSPORTATION FUND 
DONATIONS

American Laboratories Employees
Edward & Lida Robinson Trust
Pay Pal 
Pay Pal Employees/Debit Card Services
Talia Hoffman & Jack Sommars
Mark Hoffman
Tangier Golden Girls
Thomas Easter
Gene & Della Cunningham
Keith & Helen Niemann
Tangier Computer Club
Stefan & Pat Jenkins
Sandra Heskett
David Jameson
Chuck & Pat Scheunemann
Qwen & Vicki Atwell
Tangier Lounge Christmas Party Raffle
Tangier Provost

In Memory of Past Potentate John 
Wonder:
Bob & Kathy Zulke
Dean & Judy Abels
Ken & Pat Beebe
Mike & Teri Gunson
Clair & Neva Burroughs
Michelle Loxterman
Rod & Angie Larsen
John & Betty Davis
Tom Koksal & Ann Mayer
Botna Valley Shrine Club
Bob & Amy Schapp
Ken & Cindy Nisley
Tangier Hospital Float
Jay & Linda Johnson
Jim & Marty Davis
Jeff & Heidi Jackson
Jim & Nancy Jacobson(B&C Van Fund)
Len & Jan Kliment
William Kult
Bob & Joyce Vondrasek
Bob & Jackie Maline
Mike & Beverly Donham
Reginald Kuhn
Don & Jan Larson
Ivan & Karen Vrtiska
Toddy Manson
Larry & Pat Drews

In Memory of Jan Cade’s Mother:
Mike & Teri Gunson

In Memory of Bruce Shepherd:
Jay & Linda Johnson
Don Streeter & Marcie Sargent

In Memory of Del Hartung:
Bob & Joyce Vondrasek
Larry & Kathy Courtnage

In Memory of Bill Jacobus:
Rick Whitesides
Jim & Steve Reese
Mike & Susie Gallagher
Richard Brokke
Bob & Patty Krause
Jerry Jackson
Jim & Sharon Gathman

In Memory of Marge Thompson:
Tangier Provost Ladies

In Memory of Hazel Wistrom:
Wistrom The Family of Hazel

In Honor of Andy Young:
John & Sara Young

In Memory of Past Potentate Don 
Madsen:
Rod & Angie Larsen
James & Diane Brown
Milton & Barb  Leefers
Robert & Cora Behrens
Mo Ri Shrine Club
Ed & Linda Nolte

In Memory of Ken Henkens:
Tangier Greeters

SHRINERS HOSPITALS FOR 
CHILDREN
   TWIN CITIES UNIT:

John & Karen Collins

In Honor of Steve Clark:
Jim Larsen & Paulne

In Memory of Irene Cose:
Lana Davis

In Memory of Edward Hoffmann:
Talia Hoffman & Jack Sommars
Mark Hoffman
Wayne & Janice Hoffmann
Pat Gaines
Christine Shank & Mike Fitzgerald

Stated Meeting Expirations
Edward W. Hofmann... December 4, 2016
Walter Doty III............. December 5, 2016
Glenn A. Reid............... December 6, 2016
Charles R. Sheets....... December 25, 2016
P.P. John J. Wonder... December 26, 2016
Kenneth D. Henkens.. December 30, 2016
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 Boone & Crockett
By: Charlie Lovell,
	 PP, Secretary

Greetings from the Boone and Crockett 
Club. I am sorry to announce that Charlie 
Binge will no longer be the scribe of the 
B&C monthly articles. Not because of lack of 
ability or desire it’s because we elected him 
our Vice President. Yay! Boone and Crockett 
members would like to thank Charlie for his 
long time service as the Secretary of the club 
and we will be working hard for him in his 
new position.

Well, by the time you read this article the 
Game Feed will be a memory. President Alan 
Cohen and the club would like to thank all 
the members who donated game and gave of 
their time to make it a success. The game feed 
is an important event as it is a big chunk of 
our fundraising for the year and crucial for 
buying those vans.

February is here and you know what that 
means…CIRCUS! That’s right and we 
need all the help we can muster for selling 
novelties. Dan, Nick, and the gang will 
be there to show you what to do and hey, 
you don’t even have to be a B&C member 
to come help out. If you are a new Tangier 
member who has not joined a club or unit 
yet we would be delighted to help you get 
involved in the Circus. The record setting 
sales of the club will most assuredly continue 
but we can’t do it without good, hardworking 
sales people. Look for us on the second floor 
and we will put you to work. The Circus is 
February 16 through 19; come have some fun 
with Boone and Crockett.

With all the hoopla of January behind us, 
we need to focus on membership for 2017. 
The Membership Committee and our Divan 
work very hard to promote new membership 
and incentivize our current members to get 
out there and help. Imagine the possibilities 
if each member just committed himself to 
bringing in one new member, we would 
double in size, and it’s that simple. Boone and 
Crockett is a good selling point if you explain 
to them that we donate all of our proceeds 
for purchasing the vans that transport our 
Shrine Kids and their families to and from 
the Hospitals. Please get out there and sign 
someone up. We meet on the first Thursday 
of the month at 6:30 pm on the lower lever 
of the Center. Bring your prospects down to 
meet everyone and we will help you get them 
to commit. 

I will leave you with this thought: Limits 
are unknown until we seek them out, and 
if discovered, are passed right up. Till next 
month, the club.

Arbor Shrine
By: Don Larson

Hello from all of us to the Snow Birds – 
we miss seeing you all in the area. Winter has 
come to the area so it must be getting close 
to Tangier Shrine Circus time. The CIRCUS 
will be February 16th - 19th at Mid America 
Center in Council Bluffs. Arbor Shrine will 
be selling novelties again and there are nine 
shows, two on Thursday, two on Friday, three 
on Saturday and two on Sunday that Nobles 
and Ladies are needed to help man the 
tables. This is the largest and most important 
fundraiser for Tangier so we can take care 
of the kids. Melton Leefers has chaired this 
event for years and will again this year. He is 
asking for your support of Arbor Shrine and 
Tangier, to please find one show you could 
help with the sell of novelties, so please 
call him at 402-828-5775 and let him know 
the show you will attend. He thanks all in 
advance for helping.

All of the officers elected for 2017 have 
been installed and along with Ill. Sir Jim Hirl 
and Lady Harriet, his elected and appointed 
Divan, we wish them a very successful 2017.

Arbor Shrine is always looking for Nobles 
to join the Club, if interested please contact 
the Club.

Chanters
By: Bernie Hauber

Here we are in the second 
month of a new year. Last month, Nobles 
Joel Perry and Fritz McMullin were installed 
as Captain and Lieutenant of the Chanters, 
respectively. The Chanters performed at 
the installation of the Tangier Shrine Divan 
on January 6th. We hope we made a good 
impression on all the nobles and ladies 
present at this event. 

On January 21, the Chanters sang at a 
memorial service for wife of Shriner Bob 
Janacek at the Shrine Center. If you want 
us to sing at such events, requests should be 
received early to verify our availability. Just 
contact any Chanter or leave a message at the 
Shrine Center.

In a continuation of the tradition, I would 
like to introduce you to our Lieutenant, 
Noble George “Fritz” McMullin. Fritz and 
his lady Deb were married May 2015. They 
moved to a home in LaVista and Deb started 
a job at Mid-America Council, Boy Scouts of 
America. Fritz was raised in G.W. Lininger 
Lodge in the summer of 2014. He joined the 
Scottish Rite that fall. He joined York Rite 
in the spring of 2015. When they were being 
interviewed to join Alpha Chapter OES, 
which they joined in the summer of 2015, 
Fritz was invited to visit a Chanters rehearsal. 
His love of music did the rest and he joined 
the Shrine October 2015. When they aren’t 
busy with Masonic events they are both 
very active as adult volunteers with the Boy 
Scouts. The Chanters are happy that he has 
chosen to add his tenor voice to our group.

The Chanters are honored to be invited to 
sing at the American Heroes (Membership) 
Banquet during the Nebraska Grand Lodge 
AF&AM Annual Communication at 7:00 pm 
on February 3rd in Kearney. In addition, we 
are scheduled to perform at the Conference of 
Grand Masters of North America in LaVista 
on February 20th.

Any man with a joy for singing should be 
interested in joining us and should contact 
any Chanter or leave a message at the Shrine 
Center. That’s my update for February. Of 
course, we all know that February 16 through 
19 is the Shrine Circus and the Chanters will 
provide direction and help with the National 
Anthem as usual. See you there!

“Singing is such an excellent thing, that I 
wish all people would sing.” Rear Admiral 
Richard E. Byrd, Jr.

Clowns
By: FabUlus 
	 AKA Russ Ovens

I wanted to welcome everyone to a new 
year, and a new line. I can’t wait to get this 
year going. 

I would like to congratulate Shambles 
and his Lady Corey on a great year, and 
Illustrious Sir Charley and Lady Connie 
on a great year as well. Congratulations to 
Illustrious Sir Jimmy and his Lady Harriet 
in their upcoming year as Potentate. I also 
want to welcome our new Divan rep Mike 
Gardner, AKA “Not So.”

I’m looking forward to our success at the 
Super bowl party on February 5, and Circus 
February 16-19. I know we will have a great 
turnout, and lots of fun to report in the next 
issue.

I just want to remind everyone of the 
meetings first Friday of the month, with 
cocktails at 6:30 pm, and the meeting starting 
at 7:00. Look for emails on upcoming gigs 
and events.

Let’s make this year a FABULUS year 
together, because there is no “I” in CLOWNS. 
If you need my contact info it is 402-880-
7356, or russ.ovens@gmail.com.

Hope everyone has a great month, I sure 
know we will as a CLOWN FAMILY.
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By: Jim Turpen, Circus Chair

WOW, how time flies. Our much 
anticipated Circus will arrive soon. The 
planning has been completed and now is the 
time to implement.

We truly want to thank the nobility and 
their ladies for all the hard work they will be 
doing during the Circus. It is the participation 
of all of us at Tangier that makes the Circus 
so much fun and is critical for our success. 
I would like to give a special call out to the 
folks in our office. They do so much behind 
the scenes to make the Circus a success 
resulting in four of the most fun days of the 
year.

It is still not too late to contribute a bicycle 
for the “Great Bicycle Give Away”. The 
forms are in the Office and can be turned into 
Sandy. Contributions from units, clubs and 
individuals are what make this program such 
a success. It is a terrific marketing tool but 
more importantly, it brings wide smiles to the 
many faces of our local children who are the 
ultimate winners. The good will this brings to 
Tangier in the eyes of the public is priceless.

Looking forward to seeing you all at the 
MAC for the pageantry and fun of the 88th 
edition of the Tangier Shrine Circus.

Circus Daughters
of the Nile

By: Queen Cheryl Elliott

Greetings to all. I want to give a big thank 
you to Princess Royal Samantha Gunn for 
organizing and hosting the fun event on 
January 21st. It was a great idea to beat those 
winter blahs and raise money for our temple.

Important dates coming up: February 3 
(new time) 9:00 am continental brunch, 
Ceremonial at 9:30 and then Session will 
follow immediately after. We will also have 
a Memorial Service before closing. Please 
come to welcome our new members and vote 
on by-law changes. Call other members to 
see if they need a ride to be there also.

The Tangier Shrine Circus is coming! 
February 17-19. Remind your family and 
friends to attend! Helpers are always needed, 
also.

March will be our very busy month. March 
2: 1:00 pm Session with voting for new 
officers. Please be sure to attend. We will 
also be thanking the many appointed officers 
of 2016 for all of their help and support 
they have given our temple. There will be 
a reception for the newly elected officer 
immediately following the conclusion of 
session. 

March 19: Installation of new officers at 
the Scottish Rite Building, open to the public. 

All members should have received the 
beautiful newsletter by now. If you are 
receiving by email and would rather go to 
a hard copy through the mail, please let us 
know.

As my term as Queen is quickly coming to 
a close, I am reflecting on what a wonderful 
experience this has been for me. I am so 
proud to be introduced at both our Tangier 
Shrine events and at our sister Shrines as the 
Queen for Sat-ra Temple No. 59, Daughters 
of the Nile, for 2016.

Thank you to everyone for your support 
and all you do to help our Temple support 
the Shriners Hospitals for Children. “No 
act of kindness, no matter how small, goes 
unnoticed” - Aesop

Motor A
By: Larry Hulsebus

Motor “A” would like to wish Potentate 
Jim Hirl and Lady Harriet a great year for 
2017, along with the entire Divan. We will be 
eager to help where needed at the Circus and 
are already looking forward to parade season 
with our Little 57’ Chevys. 

We send out birthday greetings this month 
to Karen McCauley, Sandy Bowman, and 
Carol and Al Seseman.

Our February Meeting will be back at 
Millard Roadhouse, so we invite anyone who 
is interested in joining Motor “A” to come 
and join us at 6:00 pm, Monday, February 
6th.

With no further news, “Keep your gas 
tanks full and remember to turn the key.”

Corvette Club
By: Pete Larson
	 President

It’s amazing how fast January flew by! 
With the upcoming mild weather many of 
the Corvette Club members are already 
thinking about the various road trips that we 
have planned for 2017. Numerous Corvettes 
can hardly wait to break out of the various 
storage facilities and lose their covers – mine 
included!

Congratulations to the newly elected and 
installed Divan, especially Illustrious Sir Jim 
Hirl and Lady Harriett. The Corvette Club is 
looking forward to helping you throughout 
the year as 2017 will undoubtedly be another 
year to remember.

Nobles one and all, including the Tangier 
Corvette Club, will be helping with another 
Tangier Shrine Circus, held at the Mid-
America Center in Council Bluffs for the 3rd 
year. The TCC will be manning one of the 
many novelty booths at the Circus. We are 
always glad to help wherever we can to help 
Tangier to be successful. The Circus is one 
of the premier events for Tangier Shrine as 
it helps put many smiles on the faces of the 
young and old. 

REMEMBER – The TCC is looking for a 
few new members who own a parade-worthy 
Corvette. The club meets at Tangier Shrine 
Center at 6:00 pm the second Monday of 
every month. Please contact Pete Larson at 
(402) 659-5960 or email him at: nu4me@
cox.net if you would like more information 
about becoming a Tangier Corvette Club 
member.

Until next time, keep your top & windows 
down when it is sunny, but UP when you go 
through the car wash!

By: Maxine Lorraine Powers

Already January 2017 is history. The 
Lovers’ month, February, is here. Greeting 
card aisles are still a sea of red. Valentine 
cards have replaced the Christmas cards. 
Close by are enticing chocolates in heart-
shaped boxes. A real challenge for those 
who resolved to lose a few pounds on New 
Year’s day. Let’s travel down memory lane. 
I’m guessing some of you remember the 
Valentine box, with the slit in the top, that 
you made from red construction paper. I sure 
do!

Golden Girls will have their monthly noon 
luncheon meeting on Tuesday, February 14, 
Valentine’s Day. Usual place – lower level 
(Oasis room) of the Shrine Center. Marilyn 
Guss will be the hostess and will also serve as 
the president. It will be an important meeting. 
An election of officers to serve in 2017 will 
be held. Other January business will be 
discussed. Only seven of our members and 
one guest made it to last month’s meeting. 
Remember that nasty ice storm we had 
during the night of January 9th? Plus the 
cold, cold weather. Well this is Nebraska and 
it is winter.

Members Edna Hesson and Shirley McKim 
will be celebrating their birthday this month. 
Happy Birthday, ladies.

 Golden Girls

Pickup Truck Club
By: Charlie Beasor
Happy New Year to all. Looking forward 

to being with everyone this new year. The 
Circus is coming up this month, February 16-
19. It will be greatly appreciated for all help 
and support at the Circus. 

 Remember the Pickup Truck Club meets 
every third Wednesday at 7:00, upstairs, in 
the game room. We are always looking for 
new members. If interested you can contact 
Charlie Beasor at (402) 290-7701.
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Director’s Staff
By: Don Larson
It was a great start of 2017 with all of the 

Officers being installed. We want to wish 
Illustrious Sir James Hirl and Lady Harriet, 
his elected and appointed Divan, and all the 
Officers of Units and Clubs, a successful 2017.

The Director’s Staff has a busy start for the 
year, Circus February 16th -19th and Mardi 
Gras party February 25th.

The CIRCUS is the largest and most 
important fundraiser to support and fund 
Tangier, so we can take care of the kids. The 
Director’s Staff will be selling novelties at the 
Circus and needs everyone’s support. There are 
nine shows to cover for the Novelty table, two 
on Thursday, two on Friday, three on Saturday, 
and two on Sunday. Please show your support 
and let the Director know the show you can 
attend. Wednesday February 15th, help is 
needed for set up and for the inflatables.

A successful Mardi Gras fundraiser is 
important for the Director’s Staff to have a 
successful year, so the Unit needs everyone’s 
support for the event. Please plan to attend 
and show your support for the Unit. The Unit 
is looking for items for the Silent Auction, so 
please let the Director know what items you 
can supply for the Auction. 

Please show your support of the Unit by 
attending some of the meeting and events, 
everyone is needed to have a successful Unit. 

The Director’s Staff is always looking for 
Nobles to join the Unit. If interested contact 
a Member of the Unit or attend a meeting the 
fourth Monday of the month in the lower room 
of the Shrine at 7:00 pm.

Hospital Float
By: Mike Donham

February is here and with 
it our main Shrine Activity ----- THE 
CIRCUS!! I hope that everyone can get out 
and support Tangier and our Unit.

The unit sends congratulations to our 2017 
Potentate, Illustrious Sir Jim Hirl and his 
Divan

In January, the officers of the units and 
clubs were installed by Illustrious Sir Jim 
Hirl. The following officers were installed 
as officers for the Hospital Float: President 
– Mike Donham, Vice-president – Don 
Harrington, Secretary/Treasurer – Ken 
Nisley.

The “old” float trailer has been readied to 
sell. If you know of someone who would be 
interested in buying it, please let me know.

Thanks to everyone who purchased 
Holiday Greens and fresh cranberries. The 
profit from both sales should be about the 
same as last year.

We are again selling Circus shirts. These 
are a light blue and have a different pattern. 
We are selling them at Hamburger Nights.

Happy Birthday wishes to the following 
Nobles and Ladies of Tangier celebrating 
in February: Nobles Stan Hale and Michael 
Donham and to Lady Martha Sherman.

Noble Ken and Lady Cindy Nisley and 
Noble Tim and Lady Laura Mendoza 
celebrate February anniversaries. 

Under sickness and distress, we are happy 
to report that Noble Don Ellis is home 
from the hospital and Lady Carol Hale is 
recovering at home. At this time no extra 
surgery is needed for her knee.

Remember Nobles: “What it lies in our 
power to do, it lies in our power not to do.” 
- Aristotle

Keystone Kops
By: Captain 
	 Randy “Donkey” Jaccaud
Hello everyone. I am Randy “Donkey” 

Jaccaud, the Captain this year and I will be 
guiding you down 2017 through the eyes 
of the Keystone Kops. What a great year it 
is going to be. First we want to congratulate 
Illustrious Sir James D. Hirl and Lady Harriet 
as the new Potentate and First Lady of Tangier. 
We also want to wish good luck to Past Chief 
Steve Elliott and Lady Cheryl who became 
the third member of the Keystone Kops to 
join the Divan by becoming the newly elected 
Oriental Guide. 

We want to extend an invitation to anyone 
who wants to see what the Keystone Kops 
are all about. We hold our meetings on the 
second Friday of every month at 7:30 in the 
lower level of the Shrine. We would love to 
see some new faces. 

Don’t forget! The Circus is coming! 
We will be out at local area Hy-Vee stores 
promoting the Circus along with the Clowns 
and Mobile Nobles. Watch for emails with 
dates and times.

Lastly I would like to throw out a BIG 
Happy Birthday to all the Kops and Kuties 
who had birthdays last month, next month 
and the rest of the year. Rumor has it someone 
joined the over 50 crowd?

By: Noble Don

Mo-Ri is very pleased to have jumped into 
2017 with a fresh level of new energies. 
Our number one goal, as always, will be the 
continued support and attentiveness to the 
needs of our Shrine Hospital Patients and 
families through the guidance of our Tangier 
elected Divan.

The Club leadership has finalized the planning 
of several great fundraising activities, lined 
up our entire meeting calendar for the year 
and settled on several great locations for our 
member’s dining pleasure. We are realizing an 
influx of interest coming from visiting Nobles 
and Ladies attending our meetings as guests 
but leaving as Mo-Ri members. Planning is in 
place to reach out to the many new Shriners 
joining Tangier in 2016 as we hope to extend 
to them the opportunity of experiencing the 
camaraderie and friendship which Mo-Ri has 
to offer. Because of our definition, “A Social 
Supper Club”, our membership is comprised 
of a vast cross section of the Clubs and Units 
that make up Tangier. As such, we will not 
be meeting during the months of February 
and March so that our members can lend 
their talent and support to the Tangier Circus, 
February 16 – 19 at the MAC and the lead up 
to and the serving of Tangier’s Corned Beef 
Feed on March 17 at Tangier.

Interested? Take a look at us at tangieronline.
org, and click on Units and Clubs.

MO-RI

Road Runners
By: Stanley Garner

Tangier Road Runners made 
six trips to the Shriners Hospital for Children 
– Twin Cities in December, transporting five 
patients, and one load of toys. An additional 
six patients traveled to the Twin Cities by 
private vehicle, and one patient provided 
their own transportation to the St Louis 
Hospital. Also, three patients were flown to 
Chicago and two to Cincinnati.

December drivers included: G. Eckert, F. 
Kroupa, R. Lyon, Jim Davis, R. Howell, B. 
Thummel, D. Jeanneret, N. O’Donnell, P. 
Pilakowski, J. Gathmann and M. Brooks.

Thanks for all your efforts!

 Shrine Bowl Unit
By: John Golden, Commander 
Greetings from the Shrine Bowl Unit. First 

Congratulations to Illustrious Sir Jim Hirl on 
his installation as Potentate of Tangier Shrine 
for 2017 along with Lady Harriet. We are all 
behind you and we are sure it will be a fun-
filled year.

I am John Golden the new Commander of 
the Shrine Bowl Unit for 2017. Along with 
my Lady Barb, we will do our best to continue 
to move the unit forward in all we do. I would 
like to thank everyone for their support of the 
Big Red Dinners. Our last dinner will be on 
Thursday, February 16th with Nate Clouse as 
the speaker. 

The Shrine Bowl Unit had another great 
showing at Hamburger Night. 

We look forward to the Circus, February 
16-19. No matter how bad your day, week, 
or year has been, attending and helping out at 
the Circus is something that no noble should 
miss.

If interested, any noble is more than 
welcome to attend our meetings to learn about 
our unit. We meet on the second Tuesday of 
each month downstairs at Tangier. Dinner is 
at 6:30 pm, and the meeting starts at 7:00.
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 Mobile Nobles
By: Dave Stolp

Well, January is gone 
and February is here and I promise this is 
indeed a fact.

“OLD 357” is back in service and is 
functioning well. We have completed several 
visits to local Hy-Vee stores in January to 
promote the upcoming circus in March. We 
will continue these visits in this month on the 
following schedule: Friday, February 3rd at 
50th & Center, 4:00 to 7:00 pm; Saturday, 
February 4th at 156th & Maple, 1:00 to 
4:00 pm; Friday, February 10th at 1745 
Madison Avenue in Council Bluffs, 4:00 to 
7:00 pm; Saturday, February 11th at 2323 
W. Broadway in Council Bluffs, 1:00 to 4:00 
pm. Please feel to stop by at any of these 
locations and we will give you a ride.

Our February meeting will be held at 
Tangier on the 4th at 11:00 am. We encourage 
all members to attend as we have several 
items to discuss concerning our presence at 
the Circus in March. We also have plans to 
bring “Little 357” to the circus to give kids 
rides (indoors of course).

Our annual 357 Dinner will be held at the 
Scottish Rite Masonic Center on March 11th. 
We may have some extra tickets available 
due to possible cancellations of our current 
ticket holders. Please contact your favorite 
Mobile Noble if you are interested. Please 
refer to our announcement elsewhere in this 
Hot Sands. We have prizes galore including 
$10,000 in cash. Some lucky ticket holder 
wins every year! Hope to see you there.

Well that is all for now as I must replenish 
our supply of coal for “OLD 357”.

See you down the tracks.
Quote: If the girls don’t find you handsome 

at least they should find you handy. -Red Green.

Jo De Ra
By: “Rib Eye “Costello

If you can tell me what our January article 
said last month, I will treat you to a beverage 
of your choice at the Shrine. I will even buy 
the popcorn, extra butter.

Congratulations to our illustrious Sir Jim 
Hirl, our Potentate and all our Divan members 
of 2017. We would like to congratulate and 
thank Steve Elliot on his election to the 
Divan. We are looking forward to be your 
partners at the upcoming parades.

We would like to thank Bob Krause on his 
leadership this past year. His commitment 
to the club was above and beyond reproach. 
Thank you Bob. 

Our new leader Tom Upton will try to 
improve the club and will look for new 
members. He will buy them a drink and 
dinner at Brothers Sebastian’s, so please 
keep a lookout for those nobles that may be 
interested in our club. IF YOU DON’T ASK, 
YOU DON’T GET!

Quick note, our next meeting will be on the 
first Monday in April. Please plan to attend 
and bring some ideas for the club. 

A doctor that had been seeing an 80-year-
old woman for most of her life finally retired. 
At her next checkup, the new doctor told her 
to bring a list of all the medicines that had 
been prescribed for her. As the doctor was 
looking through these his eyes grew wide as 
he realized Grandma had a prescription for 
birth control pills. “Mrs. Smith, do you realize 
these are birth control pills?” “Yes, they help 
me sleep at night.” “Mrs. Smith, I assure you 
there is absolutely nothing in these that could 
possibly help you sleep!” She reached out 
and patted the young doctor’s knee and said, 
“Yes, dear, I know that. But every morning, I 
grind one up and mix it in the glass of orange 
juice that my 16-year-old granddaughter 
drinks. And believe me it definitely helps me 
sleep at night.” You gotta love Grandmas!

Till next month.

   Motor B
By: Ed Hatter
 
First off, I would like 

to thank everyone that supported us with a 
purchase of a Christmas Tree this season, and 
a big thanks to all the work the volunteers 
with the Corvette Club and Motor B did to 
sell, set up, and tear down the trees. I would 
also like to thank everyone that helped at the 
Hamburger nights this month. Be sure to try 
the weekly specials. The hot turkey sandwich 
was excellent. 

Since it is cold out and we are all suffering 
from Parked Motorcycle Syndrome. It is time 
to be dreaming about and planning this year’s 
rides. Last year we made it to Pioneer Village 
in Minden, the Classic Car Collection and 
the Archway in Kearney, and the car show in 
West Point.

A couple of us got brand new 2017 Harley 
Davidsons and we are ready to try out the 
new Milwaukee-8 engines. I did get a short 
20 mile ride in on January 1, 2017 to start off 
the New Year. 

We will be doing a few short weekend 
rides along with the monthly dinner meeting 
rides when the weather gets nice again. In 
the meantime, please join us for our monthly 
meeting on December 4th at 6:30 pm at the 
Farmhouse Cafe at 3461 South 84th Street, if 
you have a motorcycle or have an interest in 
motorcycles. We have all kind of bikes in our 
unit, so don’t think you have to ride a Harley. 
Feel free call or email at ed.hatter@gmail.
com or any of us with questions. 

I hope everyone enjoys the Shrine Circus, 
always a fun time.

Ride Safe and watch out for Motorcycles.

By: Dave Hoffman
Hello Shriners! Just wanted to let you know that the Shrinerazzi are clicking away with the start of this new year. 
We want to welcome all the new Divan and appointees, along with the officers of the Units and Clubs. We are excited to visit as many 

events as we can to document and show off all the wonderful things we are doing here at Tangier Shrine. 
As a Club at Tangier, the Shrinerazzi would like to welcome our officers, Greg Norton - President, Kevin Potter - Treasurer, and David 

Hoffman - Secretary.
The Shrinerazzi are raffling off a GoPro Camera this year (see the ad in this Hot Sands to see all that comes with it). It is approximately a 

$350 value. If you do not know what a GoPro Camera is, it is a camera you can strap onto your body, or any object so you can take videos 
hands free. I know there are a few Shriners who use them in our parades. GoPro Cameras are the new fun action camera out on the market 
nowadays. See the world in different eyes. The raffle tickets are $2 a piece or 3 for $5. The Shrinerazzi members have the tickets and would 
be happy to sell you several.

Don’t forget if you have any functions that you want pictures of, please let us know so we can have someone there to take pictures. If you 
take pictures on your phones or cameras, please share those with us so we can put them on the TV screen in the Lounge. A big thank you goes 
out to our Illustrious Sir Jim Hirl for helping us get the nice big smart TV in the Lounge to show our pictures on. 

You will see us at the Circus, Mardi Gras, Hamburger Nights, Super Bowl Party, and several other events taking pictures. 
If we have taken pictures for you and you would like a copy please contact Greg Norton and he will do his best to get a copy sent to you. 
Thank you all for your support of this fairly new club. We are working hard to cover all the events and looking forward to an awesome 

year. Remember to smile and say cheese when you see or hear us clicking our cameras in your direction.

 Shrinerazzi
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Legion of Honor
By: Commander Jeremy M. 

Martin

It certainly feels like we are 
in the grips of winter in the 
Midwest; the temperatures are dropping and 
the members who served in colder climates 
are telling everyone else it could be worse. 
During January’s meeting we nominated 
and elected Dan Daniels as the newest 
member to the Executive Committee, 
congratulations Dan! Since I was slow and 
didn’t get in the January edition of the Hot 
Sands, congratulations to Tom Upton as the 
new Finance Officer, Mike Billquist as the 
new 1st Lt Commander and Jeremy Martin 
as the new Commander for 2017! 

February will be a busy month for the 
Legion of Honor. The Annual Fez Ball will 
be held at the Shrine on the 11 February, 
starting at 6:00 pm. Tickets are still available, 
deadline for RSVP is 7 February. Dinner 
will be the choice of baked chicken ($20) or 
prime rib ($30). The dinner will be prepared 
by our very own John and Kathleen Dickey, 
who graciously volunteered for this task. 
Thank you John and Kathleen! If interested, 
please contact John Dickey at 402-715-
6279. 

While we are still in the doldrums of 
winter, we have to cast a gaze to the warmer 
months and remember they aren’t too 
far away. That means we need to get our 
parade gear in order. Which means getting 
our parade uniforms cleaned up and flags 
repaired. This year we will be giving a 
facelift to the parade float/trailer. As it stands 
now, the trailer is in sad condition and will 
need to be completely torn down and rebuilt. 
With feedback from LoH members and the 
band, we have a good layout of the trailer 
and the paint scheme on the outside is going 
to look great! More will follow as we get 
closer to finalizing all the details. 

Finally, the Circus is here! The shining 
lights will light up the rings of the Circus as 
we march out and present the colors. Please 
remember we need as much help presenting 
the colors as we do in our booth selling 
novelty items. This is a group effort and it is 
a vital part of our mission!

By: Jan Moore

Hi! We continue to work on items for sale 
at our boutiques and to send to the Hospital. 
We meet on the second and fourth Wednesday 
of most months. We begin about ten, work 
awhile, have lunch and then on the second 
Wednesday we have a very short business 
meeting. We would be very pleased to see 
some of you that belong but have been unable 
to attend at our meetings.

We are still collecting can tabs, toiletries, 
t-shirts, toys, and gift cards. Please be sure to 
put gift cards in an envelope marked as such, 
so that they don’t get lost in the shuffle. 

Valentine’s Day is upon us. A thought – 
instead of spending so much on chocolate 
for that special someone, why not make a 
donation to the Hospital? But please don’t 
forget that someone special. We do not want 
any hurt feelings over this.

How many of you have seen the Shriners 
ads on TV? They are well done and are not 
sappy. The kids that are on the ads are very 
upbeat and cheerful. I hope that many of you 
have seen them and enjoy them as much as I 
do. Nothing sad about them, just the promise 
of hope.

Not much to say, just keep saving can tabs 
and be kind to one another. Talk to you next 
month.

 Women’s 
        AuxiliaryBy: Jim Sklenar, 

	 Raban of the Clan

Howdy Cuzins! How ya’ll doin? Hope 
you and yours are off to a great start this 
year. A big thanks to everyone that attended 
the Installation of Illustrious Cuzin Jimmy 
and Lady Harriet in January. What a great 
reception too! It’s great to have a cuzin in 
charge of the temple again in 2017. It’s 
gonna be a great year! 

As you’ll know we postponed the Hillbilly 
Christmas party that was scheduled on 
December 29th, due to the passing of one 
Great Cuzin Illustrious Sir John Wonder 
PP. The new date is Friday, February 10th. 
Important! - Any brother and lady interested 
in the Hillbillies is very welcome to come 
to this event, including the Christmas gift 
exchange. Mike Gardner, the Clan Vittle 
Fixer, has informed me that the Clan will 
be supplying the meat and taters. We are 
asking that everyone bring a Hors Deer 
Overs, side dish or desert. If your last name 
starts with A – M bring a desert or side dish, 
N – Z brings a hors duever or a side dish. If 
you ain’t sure what letter your name starts 
with, just bring something! An of course 
we are have our Christmas gift exchange 
too! There’s a $10 dollar-ish limit on our 
Hillbilly Christmas gift exchange. The gift 
exchange will be separated by Guys and 
Gals. The social hour starts at 6:00 pm 
and food at 6:30. We are also gonna have 
VERY short business meetin. We gotta do 
elections for 2017 and talk about the Spring 
Ceremonial, etc.

We also have the upcoming Spring 
Ceremonial. It’s tentatively scheduled for 
Saturday, April 15th at Tangier!.. SAVE 
THE DATE! We have some other neat 
ideas too. This is gonna be a heck of a 
hootenanny! If you can help out, that would 
be greatly appreciated. Please mark it on 
your calendar and tell all your friends. Its 
gunna be a fun time!

If you have any ideas you’d like to share, 
please get ahold of one of the HB officers. 
My email is socknroo@frontiernet.net. We 
appreciate your input. Please keep an eye 
on the Hot Sands and computer mail for 
more info on the Spring Ceremonial. 

Sweet Cheeks and I hope you and your 
family has gotten off to a great start in 
2017! Ain’t it great to be a hillbilly!

Honor the Cob!

 Hillbilly News

Vintage Iron
By: 64 El Camino

Well we are ready with new officers for 
2017. Brian Gilcrist President, Jim Jacobson 
VP, Gary Shepherd Treasurer, and our newest 
member Secretary Don Buscher

First and foremost, the Circus. Vintage 
Iron will be driving the carts again for the 
transportation of the Shrine Circus manpower. 
Thank you, Glenn Smith, for your help with 
the carts every year. Hopefully the weather is 
as nice to us this year as last year. 

If you have a ‘75 or older American made 
car you are welcome to join. Just ask anyone 
wearing a Vintage Iron Jacket. We will start 
gearing up for parade season soon and ending 
at CSSA in Overland Park. We will try to 
schedule a couple of cruises and have a few 
impromptu good weather cruises as well. 

Feature car of the month is our treasure 
and Shrine Motor Corps Secretary Gary 
Shepherd’s 64 Pontiac GTO Convertible. No 
trailer queen here it has been driven many 
places and what a beauty.

We are all looking forward to a great year 
with Illustrious Sir Jim Hirl and his Lady 
Harriot.

 Tangier Pirates
By: Dave Larsen, Secretary 

Ahoy Pirates!  Th’ next business meetin’ 
will be February 27th at 6:30 pm.  We would 
like t’ ‘ave all hands on deck so we can 
discuss plans fer 2017.

We shall begin plannin’ fer our annual 
river trip in th’ beginnin’ o’ March.  

We would like t’ see new hands as well 
as current hands t’ participate more in 2017.  
Come out, participate ‘n ‘ave fun.

We be always lookin’ fer new Pirates so 
if ye be interested in joinin’ Pirates ye can 
email OmahaTangierPirates@gmail.com or 
contact Captain Greg Norton.
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Donation from American Lab Emloyees to the Tangier Shrine Transportation Fund.

Karaoke Night

Food Night
Friday, February 24th

Food @ 6:30
Karaoke @ 7:30

Present the 3rd Annual 

Cost $25.00 Per Person/Table of 8 People is $175.00
at Tangier Shrine Center

Nobles and Ladies/ Formal Event 
Dinner will be served to you at the Table

MENU: 
12oz. NY Strip, Baked Potatoes, Vegetable & Salad.

ADVANCE TICKETS SALES ONLY/(NO SALES AT THE DOOR)

Tickets available from Keystone Kop or Shrine Office
(No Ticket Sales After February 25th, 2017)

R
O
A
S
T

TH
E PAST

PO
T
E

D
EAN

MARTIN 
Saturday

March 4, 2017
Cocktails 6:00 PM, Dinner 7:00 PM, Roast 7:45 PM 

STYLE R
OAS

T

“Proceeds are for the benefit of Tangier Shrine activities”
“Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions”

Illustrious Sir 
Charles F. Marchand
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2017 Tangier Shrine Membership Goals

Kevin's	Mac:Tangier:	Hot	Sands	2017	:02_Feb_HotSands_2017:Articles	Feb	2017:Membership	Goals	Feb	2017.xlsx,	1/18/17

12	New	Nobles	for	the	month	of	December
Chris	Baker Robert	Duff John	Hardy Geoffrey	Talmon

Darryl	Cleaver Tim	Gardner,	Jr Dalton	Kock Tim	VanAckern

Alaric	Dailey Justin	Grau Robert	Lewis Gordon	Wehner

Unit	Name 2016	Goal YTD Club	Name 2016	Goal YTD
Arab	Patrol 2 2 Arbor	Shrine 3 1
Band 2 2 Boone	&	Crockett 5 2
Chanters 2 1 Botna	Valley 2
Clowns 4 4 Computer	Club 2
Cycle	Patrol 1 Corvette	Club 4 5
Directors	Staff 5 4 Crescent 2
Greeters 2 Fremont 4 2
Hospital	Float 2 Mo	Ri 4
Jo	De	Ra 2 North	Bend	 2 2
Keystone	Kops 5 8 Oasis 3
Legion	of	Honor 3 1 Past	Masters 2 1
Mobile	Nobles 3 6 Pirates 4
Motor	A 2 Racers 3
Motor	B 2 Ritual	Divan 1 2
Provost	Guard 5 3 Road	Runners 2
Roadsters	II 2 Sand	Hills 3
Shrine	Bowl 5 5 Vintage	Iron 4 3
Unit	Total 49 36 Wise	Ashes 3 1

Yoshi 3 1
Congratulations:		 Club	Total 56 20
Arab	Patrol,	Band,	Clowns,	Keystone Past	Potentates 4 3
Kops,	Mobile	Nobles,	Corvettes	and	 Trustees 4
North	Bend	have	all	met	their	goals Divan 7 2
for	2016.	Let's	start	the	new	year	out Tangier	2016	Total 120 61
and	achive	our	goals.

We	all	are		
on	the	
M	
E	
M	
B	
E	
R	
S	
H	
I	
P	

Team	in		
2016!	

TANGIER SHRINE CLOWNS

  
SUPER BOWL

 
Sunday, February 5th           Doors open at 3p.m. 

 BEFORE KICK OFF
HAPPY HOUR DRINK PRICES &

ALL-YOU-CAN-EAT APPETIZERS

AFTER KICK OFF
FREE TAP BEER & WELL DRINKS

PRIME RIB SANDWICHES AT HALFTIME 

GAME END - MIDNIGHT
HAPPY HOUR DRINK PRICES

Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions.
Proceeds are for the bene�t of the Tangier Shrine Clown Unit’s activities

$25
Only

per person

PARTY  2017

SATURDAY, MARCH 11, 2017

(Hearing Impaired 
Kids Endowment)

Contact Helene Simmons at helene1@cox.net 
for tickets or more information.

$10 adults
$6 children

(8 and under)

5:00 Auction Begins

6:00 Dinner
with a “hearing
impaired experience”

8:00 Movie 
Close-captioned with 
Concessions

Tangier Shrine Center, 2823 S 84th St, Omaha

Hosted by Job’s Daughters Bethel #1 & #18
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Illustrious Sir James D. Hirl and Lady Harriett request the honor of your presence at the 2017 Tangier 

Potentate's Ball on March 25th and 26th.  Vintage Vocalist, Michael Walker, will provide entertainment 

during the social hour.  Following dinner there will be a dance with music provided by DJ Steve Lindzy 

of Spot Light Entertainment.  

Saturday
Hospitality Room

At Ramada Inn

1:00 - 4:00 pm

Noble ______________________________________________________Title _______________________________

Lady's Name _______________________________________________ Title _______________________________

Address ________________________________________________________________________________________

City _____________________________________ State _____________________ Zip Code __________________

Phone ________________________________ Unit/Club Affiliation _____________________________________

Number of Persons ______________________ x $75.00 each = $ _______________________________ enclosed

Breakfast Only:  Number of Persons ________________________ x $30.00 each = $ _______________enclosed

Dinner & Ball
5:30 pm Social Hour

6:30 pm Introductions

7:00 pm Dinner

8:30 Dancing

Sunday
Breakfast at Tangier Shrine

8:00 am Eye Openers

8:45 am Breakfast
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Director Staff 
* Dinner* Party Favors* Prizes & Raffles

* Costume Contest* Crowning of King & Queen

Sat. , February 26, 2017
Cocktails 6-7:00 p.m - Dinner 7-8:00 p.m. 

Dance 8-12:00 p.m. 
Tangier Shriners Center 

2823 S 84th Street 

Costumes Optional 
Admission $15. 00 Each / 2 for $25. 00 

Table for 8 $100.00 
"Proceeds are for the benefit of Tangier Directors Staff activity 

fund" "Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions." 

Scottish Rite
Masonic Center
Calendar of Events

CHECK THE DATE

For Many Events At Scottish Rite Masonic Center
If you prefer you can register online:

www.scottishriteomaha.org 
Click on “Events Calendar”, the month, scroll down to find 

an event, “View Details”, and finally “Register & Pay”.  
Call the office if you have questions, 402-342-1300

Feb 11	 Knights of St Andrew Meeting 9:00 am

Feb 19	 Conference of Grand Masters Reception

Feb 20	 Ladies Night at the Rite 5:30 pm

BE SURE TO SUPPORT YOUR BLUE LODGE 
AND ALL APPENDANT BODIES!

Omaha York Rite
Dates to Remember

Omaha York Rite
DATES TO REMEMBER

FOR MANY EVENTS AT SCOTTISH RITE MASONIC CENTER 
If you prefer you can register online: www.scottishriteomaha.org, 

Click on “Events Calendar”, the month, scroll down to find an event, 
“View Details”, and finally “Register & Pay”.

Call the office if you have questions, 402-342-1300

Mobile Nobles
of Tangier Center

39th Annual 
Parade Participation
Appreciation Dinner

Complete Dinner for Two

–– Scottish Rite Masonic Center ––
202 S. 20th St. • Omaha, NE

Cash Bar - Fabulous Door Prizes

The proceeds of this event go to Mobile Nobles Activity Fund.
Payments ar NOT tax-deductible as charitable contributions.

State ID #35-2939975

You will be given this token when 
you check in with ticket. This token 
will be needed to receive your meal.

Saturday, March 11
Attitude Adjustment Hour at 6:00 pm

Dinner Served at 7:15 pm

Total Cost $125
(Limit of 250 tickets sold

Jan 27	 Mt. Calvary Commandery #1 Catered 
Dinner 6:30 pm, Meeting 7:30 pm, PMC 

Feb 13	 Omaha Chapter #1 RAM Meeting 7:30 
pm, BenMC

Feb 15	 Florence Chapter #61 RAM Pot Luck 
Dinner 6:30 pm, Meeting 7:30 pm, PMC

Feb 16	 Omaha Council #1 Cryptic Masons 
Meeting 7:00 pm, BelMC

Mar 4	 Royal Arch Festival 7:30 am, PMC
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Help us Help the Children!
Purchase M&M Mini’s 

For $1.00
After you have enjoyed the candy. Each container holds $14.00 
when filled with quarters. Containers can be tumed in at any 
Temple Meeting. Monies will be given equally to the Auxiliary 

and Daughters of the Nile at the November 9th Meeting. 

THANK YOU FOR ALL OF YOUR HELP!

Sunday, March 12th 2017
Tangier Shrine Center

Lower Level

It’s Cooookie Time...

Any questions – Pam Schultz
402-490-7680 or pamjoyce@cox.net

Scoopers - 8:00 A.M.  •  Frosters - 9:30 A.M.
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Chief	Rabban	David	Norton	and	Lady	Cassi,	would	like	to	invite	all	Tangier	Shrine	members,	their	families	
and	friends	to	join	them	on	an	all-inclusive	resort	vacation.	Please	join	us	at	Tangier	Shrine	Center	on	
Friday,	March	3rd	at	7:00	P.M.	for	a	Trip	Presentation.	We	will	provide	pricing	information	at	that	time.		
Hope	to	see	you	there.		
	
Sandals	Grande	St.	Lucian,	Gros	Islet	Saint	Lucia		January	21,	2018	for	6	nights	
	
Your	Resort	Package	Includes:		
*	Roundtrip	airfare	to	Saint	Lucia		
*	Transportation	to	the	resort	and	back	to	the	airport		
*	7	days	and	6	nights		
		
	
	
Travel	Arrangements	by:	Julie	Imgrund	Bellevue	Travel	1508	J.F.	Kennedy	Dr	Ste	101	Bellevue	NE	68005		
402-292-6600	http://www.bellevuetravelne.com	
	

	

Potentate Trip 2018	
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The Experts in Men’s Health

•	Custom ED Treatments, 99% Effective
•	Low Testosterone Treatments
•	Non-Surgical Penile Enhancements
•	NeoGraft Hair Restoration
•	Private Exam Rooms 
•	Confidential Consultations
•	Guaranteed & Immediate Results

We Can Help When the Pills Fail!

Join the thousands of patients who are no longer suffering 
because they had the courage to call NuMale Medical Center.

402-807-2002 • www.NuMale.com
Call or Visit Us Online Today!
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Trusted Service. Sound Advice. Fast Decisions.

GreatWesternBank.com     402.952.6000
©2015, Great Western Bank

Medicare Supplement
Individual Health Insurance
Dental Protection
Life Insurance

Established in 2001, GoldKey Consulting 
specializes in the senior market, working 
with and educating people who are turn-
ing 65 or just coming into Medicare for 
the first time.
We take the time to explain ALL of your 
options and help you pick a plan that’s 
right for your individual needs.

4602 N 192nd Terrace Cir.  Elkhorn, NE 68022
Toll Free: (866) 630-0191 Fax: (402) 498-8392 

Email: goldkey2@cox.net
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Residential & Commercial
LICENSED • INSURED • BONDED

NO JOB TOO SMALL!!

DAVID E. ANDERSON

Business: 553-1565
Fax: 553-3014

1707 N. 42 St., #17 • Omaha, Ne 68111

DAVID’S ELECTRIC

	
	
	
	
	

 

“The agency that works for you.” 
 
   

     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                 Rob Kuhl                    LaVerne Vrbka 
 

Auto  .  Home  .  Life  .  Business 
 

 

2809 S 125th Ave., Suite 284  Omaha, NE 68144     
(402) 932-9293 

www.MontclairInsuranceGroup.com 

Don Kroupa Ins. Agency
Specializing in All Types of Insurance

402.895.1030
kroupains@dkia.omhcoxmail.com

12865 Deauville Dr.
1 Blk. So. of 129th & Q St.

Omaha, NE 68137-3293
Fax: 402.895.1118

SHRINER PARADE FAVORITE

All Terrain Scooters
3 or 4 wheeled
Variety of size
and weight limits
Large selection
of scooter
accessories

Omaha

Fremont

4924 Center St.
 (402) 315­1930

424 West 23rd St.
(402) 727­1070

Visit our in store display

Shrine Members
 Tim Mendoza & 
Todd Davison 
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HEAFEY HEAFEY HOFFMANN

DWORAK  &  CUTLER
M O R T U A R I E S  A N D  C R E M A T O R Y

(402) 391-3900 Our Legacy Of
Service Continues…

www.heafeyheafey.com

WEST CENTER ROAD CHAPEL 
12100 West Center Rd. • 402-391-3900

16TH & VINTON STREET CHAPEL
2466 South 16th St. • 402-346-1144

BELLEVUE MEMORIAL CHAPEL
2202 Hancock St., Bellevue • 402-291-5000

• Advanced Funeral Planning Professionals
•Cremation • Spacious Facilities

(Toll Free)
877-885-3278
712-482-6491

(Toll Free)
800-234-4927
712-755-2116

Oakland, Iowa
405 S. Hwy.

Harlan, Iowa
2101 23rd Street

Looking For A Diamond?

See Bob Malashock at 
Malashock Jewelry. As a Certified 
Gemologist with the American 
Gem Society and a fellow Mason, 
Bob will ensure you get the most 
for your money.

Most importantly, Bob will make 
sure you understand the real 
way diamonds are priced so that 
you are certain to choose the 
stone thats right for you or your 
immediate family member.

Please call Bob to set up an 
appointment or stop in during our 
normal store hours.

Don’t forget to mention that you 
are a fellow Mason to receive your 
special price.

Village Pointe South
16811 Burke Street

(402) 496-9990
 Email: masonic@malashocks.com

Tangier 
Shrine has
Banquet 

Halls 
For 

Rent
Contact Office:
(402) 392-0404
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Lawnmowers • Snowblowers • 
Trimmers • Blowers • Chainsaws
Generators for Home & Business

Rich Almgren 
556-1610

4524 Leavenworth, Omaha

www.outdoorpowergroup.net

Invite Someone to Become a Shriner Today!

www.MrEdsFlags.com
Store 800-721-3524

Fax 712-323-3609
19278 Conifer Lane

Council Bluffs, IA. 51503

DEAN
712-323-7095
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2017 UNITS & CLUBS MEETINGS                                      
UNITS TIME MEETING DATE LOCATION CONTACT PHONE DIVAN REP
Arab	Patrol 7:00	P.M. 2nd Monday Tangier Paul Ballinger 402-990-9380 Steve Elliott
Band 7:00	P.M. 4th Thursday Tangier John Herbolsheimer 402-670-8599 Bryan Deming
Chanters 7:00	P.M. Every Monday Tangier Joel Perry 402-672-2500 Ron Barber
Clowns 6:30	P.M. 1st Friday Tangier Russel Ovens 402-880-7356 Mike Gardner
Cycle	Patrol 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Various Phil Stier 402-670-8069 Dave Shaw
Directors	Staff 7:00	P.M. 4th Monday Tangier Don Larson 402-650-2829 Dave Norton
Greeters 7:00	P.M. 2nd Tuesday Tangier Don Mastny 402-699-2724 Ralph Joos Jr PP
Hospital	Float 6:30	P.M. 3rd Saturday Various Michael Donham 402-558-9032 Mike Stuhr
Jo	De	Ra 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Jerico's Tom Upton 402-618-9972 I.S. Jim Hirl
Keystone	Kops 7:30	P.M. 2nd Friday Tangier Travis Drews 402-657-7690 Dave Norton
Legion	of	Honor 7:00	P.M. 1st Tuesday Tangier Jeremy Martin 402-216-4154 Bob Schapp
Mobile	Nobles 11:00	A.M. 1st Saturday Tangier Dan Waldron 402-680-8126 Al Smith
Motor	A 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Various Alllen Patton 402-990-2463 Ron Barber
Motor	B 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Farmhouse Café Carl Lewis 402-203-5945 Al Smith
Oriental	Band 7:00	P.M. 1st & 2nd Monday Various Don Peterson 402-957-5865 All
Provost	Guard 7:00	P.M. 3rd Thursday Tangier Andy Freeman 402-960-3816 Dave Norton
Roadster	II 7:00	P.M. 3rd Wednesday Fremont Lodge Jerry Nielsen 402-721-2785 All
Shrine	Bowl 7:00	P.M. 2nd Tuesday Various John Golden 402-638-7138 Mike Gardner

CLUBS TIME MEETING DATE LOCATION CONTACT PHONE DIVAN REP
Arbor 7:00	P.M. Last Tuesday Nebraska City Various Mel Jeanneret 402-873-1182 Bob Schapp
Boone	&	Crockett 6:30	P.M. 1st Thursday Tangier Alan Cohen 402-250-0666 Ralph Joos Jr PP
Botna	Valley 6:30	P.M. 4th Tuesday Various Jay DeYoung 712-370-1477 All
Cabiri Quarterly Gorat's Frank Kroupa 402-670-5780 Ralph Joos Jr PP
Corvette	Club 6:00	P.M. 2nd Monday Tangier Pete Larson 402-659-5960 Dave Norton
Crescent 6:00	P.M. 4th Friday Various Dan Daniels 402-850-6274 Bryan Deming
Demolay 7:00	P.M. 3rd Tuesday Tangier Mike Stuhr 402-250-3563 Mike Stuhr
Fremont 6:30	P.M. Last Monday Various Bryan Maschmeier 402-720-4884 Steve Elliott
Hillbilly	Clan	98 Varies Ralph's Place Jim Sklenar 402-960-7282 Bryan Deming
Mo	Ri 6:30	P.M. 3rd Thursday Various Joe Hodges 402-320-3494 Al Smith
North	Bend 8:00	P.M. 4th Wednesday Morris Bluff Legion Hall Ken Streff 402-469-3807 All
Oasis 7:30	P.M. 3rd Tuesday Schuyler Terry Scheunemann 402-615-0243 Dave Robinson
Past	Masters 6:30	P.M. Quarterly Various Nathan Rolofson 402-502-7488 Dave Shaw
Pickup	Truck		Club 7:00	P.M. 3rd Wednesday Tangier Will Whitney 402-293-7692 Dave Robinson
Pirates 6:30	P.M. 4th Monday Tangier Greg Norton 402-680-4055 Dave Robinson
Racers 7:00	P.M. 2nd Monday Tangier John Reinders 402-681-2617 Kevin Potter
Ritual	Divan Varies Brett Bennett 402-296-6224 All
Road	Runners 12:00	N 2nd Saturday Anthony's Robert Krause 402-968-9597 Bob Schapp
Sandhills Varies Jeremiah Schartz 402-340-7007 All
Shrinerazzi 7:00	P.M. 4th Thursday Tangier Greg Norton 402-680-4055 Kevin Potter
Smokin	Shriners 6:00	P.M. 3rd Thursday Tangier Sonny Ashford 402-651-0148 All
Vintage	Iron 7:00	P.M. 4th Tuesday Various Brian Gilcrist 402-913-7360 Mike Gardner
Wise	Ashes 6:30	P.M. 3rd Tuesday Various Greg Hadcock 402-510-0018 Steve Elliott
Yoshi 7:00	P.M. 1st Tuesday Tangier Rocky Pulley 540-850-6587 Kevin Potter

LADIES	MEETINGS TIME DAY OF MTG LOCATION CONTACT PHONE
Daughters	of	the	Nile 12:00:00 pm 1st Thursday Tangier Main Room Cheryl Elliott 402-690-4431
Sat-Ra	Patrol 6:30 / 7:00 pm Mondays Tangier Lower Level Bev Donham 402-558-9032
Pageantry	Dancers 5:30:00 pm Every Monday Tangier Main Room Barb Gray 402-493-3465
Women's	Auxiliary 10:00:00 am 2nd & 4th Wed Tangier Lower Level Jan Larson 402-650-2930
Golden	Girls 12:00:00 pm 2nd Tuesday Tangier Lower Level Ramona Artherton 402-334-2294
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February 2017 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 
Hamburger Night 
Clowns & Benson 

Diana RB #2 

2 
 

 

3 
 

4 
 

5 
Clowns Super Bowl 

Party 

6 
 

 

7 
 

8 
Hamburger Night 
Directors Staff & 

Staffettes 

9 
Stated Meeting 
Dinner 6:15pm 

Meeting 7:30pm 
Babysitting Available 

10 
 

11 
Blood Drive 

12 
 

13 
 

 

14 
Circus Setup 

15 
Circus Setup 

No Hamburger 
Night 

 

 

16 
Circus 

Big Red Dinner 

17 
Circus 

18 
Circus 

Nile Fundraiser 

19 
Circus 

20 
 

21 
Chief Aide, Unit & 
Club Head Meeting 

5:30pm 

22 
Hamburger Night 

Yoshi & Yoshi Gals 

23 
Friendship Dinner 

6:00pm 

24 
 

25 
Mardi Gras Party 

26 
 

27 
 

28 
Circus Appreciation 

6:30pm 

    

 

March 2017 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 
Hamburger Night 

 

2 
 

 

3 
 

4 
Roast the Past Pote 

5 
 

6 
 

 

7 
 

8 
Hamburger Night 

9 
Stated Meeting 
Dinner 6:15pm 

Meeting 7:30pm 
Babysitting Available 

10 
 

11 
357 Dinner at 

SRMC 

12 
 

13 
 

 

14 
 

15 
Hamburger Night 

 

 

16 
 

17 
Corned Beef & 
Cabbage Feed 

18 
 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
Chief Aide, Unit & 
Club Head Meeting 

5:30pm 

22 
Hamburger Night 

23 
Membership 

Meeting 6:30pm 

24 
 

25 
Potentate's Ball 

26 
Potentate's Ball 

Breakfast 

27 
 

28 29 
Hamburger Night 

30 31  
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Tangier Business & Professional Sponsor Directory
ACCOUNTING & TAX
Schwarz & Associates, CPA
Hank Schwarz……….....….402-330-6880

Donald P. Bush CPA, PC
Don Bush   13812 U St
402-896-2500............ FAX 402-896-2700

ADVERTISING & DESIGN
Advertising & Print Services
Kevin Conner…….....…......402-305-7931

AIR CONDITIONING
A-1 United Htg & Air Conditioning
4972 “F” Street……............402-593-7500

AUTOMOBILE REPAIR
TUFFY AUTO SERVICE CENTER
Mark  Anthony
137th & Millard Ave…........402-895-4274

House of Mufflers & Brakes, Total Car Care
Jeff Moberg
8906 Maple St,...................402-393-7888
2717 Leavenworth,.............402-346-1040
4102 N. 30th,......................402-455-0135
Bellevue, 301 Fort Crook Rd. N...402-293-1800

AUTOMOBILE SALES
Gregg Young Chevrolet - GEO
178th & West Dodge
Omaha, NE ………………..402-572-8080
Hobscheidt/Henry Pro Chrysler-Dodge
Jeep-Ram-New/Used
Next to Jeff Henry Chevrolet
Plattsmouth, NE 68048......402-296-5000

Jeff Henry Chevrolet - New/Used
10 Min So Bellevue on Hwy 75
Large Selection “Under The Big Flag”
Plattsmouth, NE 68048......402-296-3210

Keast Motors - 
Ford, Lincoln, Chevrolet, Buick, GMC
Walt Keast-Oakland, IA......877-885-3278
Steve Keast-Harlan, IA.......800-234-4927

McMullen Ford - New & Used
Scott McMullen and Mike Wallace
Lake Manawa Exit,
Council Bluffs, IA ……........712-366-0531

BANKING
Great Western Bank  - 15 Locations
Harlan Falk………….....…..402-552-1251
Member FDIC, Equal Opportunity Lender

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
Jerry’s Basement Waterproofing, Inc.
3030 Keystone Drive……...402-392-2211
COMPUTER SERVICES
Parkinson Consulting - Michael Parkinson
parkinsonconsulting@cox.net.402-708-0464

DRY CLEANERS
Max I. Walker Cleaners
Bob Walker, Jr.
All over Omaha & Council Bluffs.....402-344-7488

ELECTRICAL
David’s Electric
1707 N. 42nd Street...........402-553-1565

Hoffman Electric.................402-734-1196

ESTATE SALES
Spotlight Auctions
Carl Monico..................402-880-5633

FINANCIAL PLANNING
VanderVeen Financial Planning
Investment Management
& Financial Planning
www.VanderVeenFinancialPlanning.com
Kiel VanderVeen, CFP
Nebraska City....................402-873-6022

FUNERAL DIRECTORS
Korisko-Larkin-Stasklewicz Funeral Home
5108 “F” St. ………............402-731-1234

Roeder Mortuary
Jon Roeder
50th Ames Ave. ……..........402-453-5600
108th & Maple ………........402-496-9000

HEATING & AIR
A-1 United Heating & Air Conditioning
4972 “F” St. …….......……..402-593-7500

INSURANCE
Don Kroupa Insurance Agency
Specializing in all types insurance
12826 Deauville.................402-895-1030

Jeff Mann
Gretna Insurance Agency
802 Village Square
Gretna, NE 68028..............402-332-0000
Montclair Insurance Group
2809 S 125th Ave, STE. 284
Omaha NE 68144..............402-932-9293
State Farm-Tanya Patzner
Auto, Life, Health, Home, Business
2770 S. 129th Ave..............402-333-1866

Universal Group, Ltd. 
Dan Loring - Business Insurance
11819 Miracle Hills Dr., Ste 102..402-399-8721

INVESTMENT ADVISORS
D.A. Davidson & Co.
Philip A. Lorenzen
SID & General Market Municipals
1111 North 102nd Court..…402-392-7902
JEWELRY
Malashock’s - Village Pointe South
Robert Malashock
16811 Burke Street...........402-496-9990

LAWN CARE
Edmonds Mowing Service
Mowing & Trimming
Trevor Edmonds................402-594-1319
Complete Lawn Service
Lawn Care & Snow Removal
Bill Redmond …..………....402-333-9022

LAWN EQUIPMENT
Pruitt Inc. - Rich Almgren
Small Engine, Lawn Mowing Equip.
4524 Leavenworth St, Omaha.402-.556-1610

OFFICE SPACE
Hillcrest Landing
Great Location-Great Price, Check it out!
Don Perry …………..…….402-596-1062
OPTOMETRISTS
Pearle Vision - Bellevue
John Herbolsheimer, O.D.
3906 Twin Creek Dr..........402-932-8007
PAINTERS
Welch Painting - Jeff Welch
Interior - Exterior - Decks
welchpainting1@cox.net....402-660-6256
PET CARE SERVICES
Paradise Pet Suites LLC
Boarding, Grooming, Day Care
20601 Elkhorn Dr...............402-289-4033
PHOTOGRAPHERS
Mervin Reese Photographers
Steve and Jim Reese
MervinReese.com 
9802 Nicholas St. Ste 210..402-391-3755

PLUMBERS
Kracht Plumbing Inc.
H......402-332-3296    C......402-504-2916
The Faucet Shop
6016 Maple St…...............402-551-5533
PRINTERS
K-Kopy Printing Service, Inc.
Keith Kortright, E-mail: kkopy@cox.net
736 North 75th St. ………..402-393-4857
REFRIGERATION
Bennett Refrigeration Inc.
3352 North 88th Plaza
Eric Pelberg & Frank DeRoin...402-571-7444
REAL ESTATE
Paramount Commercial 
Real Estate Services
David J. Gibbs, CPM®........402-502-3300
13520 Discovery Dr...www.paramountcres.com
Great Plains Realty-Auction Co.
Randy Fleming, CAI, NAA
Full Time Auctioneers Since 1964
email: auctioneer_32.msn.com.
www.gpsold.com..........402-210-4885
Nebraska Realty
Kwickstrom@nebraskarealty.com
Kathy Wickstrom.................402-208-4617

REMODELING
All Wood Cabinet Fronts
DON’T REPLACE - REFACE!
Chuck Cline.......................402-734-2420

RESTAURANT
Anthony’s Steakhouse and Ozone Lounge
7220 “F” St.........................402-331-7575

ROOFING
Waite Home Services
Brad Waite..........................402-680-9288

RUBBER STAMPS
J.P. Cooke & Co.
Warren Cooke, John Cooke
1311-15 Howard St. ….......402-342-7175

SERVICE STATIONS
VALVOLINE INSTANT OIL CHANGE
Mark Anthony
132nd & Maple Street ….402-445-0070
137th & Millard Ave. …....402-895-4274
108th & Q Street ………..402-592-6550

STORAGE
Gray & Associates
Don & Joan Gray, Owner
Cars, Boats, RVs, Etc.
18201 S. 132nd St. ……....402-253-2855

TIRES
Allied Oil & Tire Company
Con Heinson
2209 S. 24th St. …………..402-344-4343

TREE CARE
Terry Hughes Tree Service
Terry Hughes …………..…402-558-8198

Josh Kroupa
Certified Arborist...............402-981-1453

Edmonds Tree Service
Free Estimates • Insured
Nicholas Edmonds............402-570-0818

TRUCKS
Paul Lucht & Sons Body Shop, Inc.
Tom & Nick
1519 S. 3rd St.……..…......402-342-5630
McMullen Ford - New & Used
Scott McMullen & Mike Wallace
Lake Manawa Exit
Council Bluffs, IA …………712-366-0531

UNIFORM RENTAL
Max I. Walker Uniform Rental
Bob Walker Jr. …………....402-344-7488
All Over Omaha and Council Bluffs
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Available on 
our website!

GO TO. . . .www.tang iershrine.com

Hot Sands Newsletter

(Payment Enclosed)

Brick Order Form
For the wall in the Crescent Room

Red Brick: $100      Gold Brick $500

First Line: 
___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  
___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  
Second Line: 
___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  
___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  
Third Line: 
___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___ 
___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  

Please PRINT clearly and do not exceed 
16 characters per line.

Buyer’s Name:
________________________
Address
________________________
Phone:___________________
Brick Amount $ ____________

Office Use Only
Received By:

____Cash/Checks

$ _____________

Date: __________

Lifetime Membership Dues
There is no age basis for the following membership categories and formula. If not for yourself, 

think of purchasing a lifetime membership for a son or relative you may have brought into 
Shrinedom. Each of these individually, or together resulting in a Total Life Membership.

The Tangier office @ 402-392-0404 can assist you or answer any questions.

LIFE MEMBER
Temple Dues $55 x 20 years = $1100

PER CAPITA MEMBER 2017
Per Capita $30 x 30 years = $900

PERMANENT CONTRIBUTING MEMBER
Hospital $5 x 30 years = $150

Total Life Membership beginning Jan 1, 2017
Only $2150

All Submissions Due
on the 10th of the month

email: 
editor@tangiershrine.com

Get Your Message Out There 
in the

Tangier
Thanks
YOU
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Tangier Shriners 
2823 South 84th Street
Omaha, NE 68124
(402) 392-0404 • Fax: (402) 392-2208
Email: tangier@tangiershrine.com 
Tangier Lounge (402) 392-1357
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HOT NEWS

Friday, March 17th, 2017
11:00 A.M. – 7:00 P.M.

CORNED BEEF
& CABBAGE

Please Remember, 
This Is One Of Tangiers Main Fund Raisers!

Tickets are $12.00
Proceeds are for the benefit of Tangier Shrine activities. Payments are not tax deductible as a charitable contributions.

Thursday
February 23
6:00 pm 

Tangier Shrine
Center

Friendship Dinner

Please bring a candidate. 
Let us help you encourage your candidate 

to join Masonry and the Appendant Bodies.

Contact the Office to 
Make Reservations - 402-392-0404

Tangier Shrine Center
2823 S 84th Street

Omaha, NE


